Announcement
Dear Madam, Sir,

The  Háborús Emlékhelyeket Gondozók Társasága- HáEmGo (Association of the Wartime Memorial Place Tenders) and its 16 supporting organization is organizing a national candle lighting even on 1st November, 2010. We kindly invite You, the wartime soldiers’ relatives, public life representatives, artists, scientists, adults, children, so as schools, municipalities, churches, the representatives of Hungarian and foreign civil organizations, the commandants of military and armed forces, diplomats, office and institution leaders, management and owners of companies, pensioners – in other words everybody- to join this commemoration.
We kindly ask everybody, who supports this initiative, to express their respect towards the Hungarian so as other soldiers who died for their country by lighting up a candle on 1st November at 4:30 pm at their local memorial place, military cemetery, home, school. 
Our aim is to remind today’s generation that keeping alive the memory of the soldiers who died at the battlefields is essential to ensure that their names live further on therefore making them immortal.

Dear Reminiscent! We believe that its important to inform about this initiative as many people as possible and not only our narrow communities. Therefore we kindly ask you to spread our aims and philosophy so as our invitation to the memorial act in your community as well. We also believe that the soldiers, their relatives and commanders will be the first to join this initiative and will help us to spread the announcement.
Dear Reader! We kindly raise your attention to the patrons of our program:

Peter Haumann, actor of the nation

Sarolta Kovács, petathlonist, junior world champion

Mark Soós, 5 year old kinder garden member

The main organizer of the program and gestor of HáEmGo is Krajczáros Foundation. 

Our contact details are:

http://haemgo.uw.hu and http://krajczaros.uw.hu 

krajczaros@t-online.hu, tel. +36-30-9566736

To turn this event into a tradition, please inform us about your participation by sending an SMS or an e-mail indicating the number of participants as well.

Székesfehérvár, 17th October, 2010



Németh István 




       Debreczenyi János

        - curator of Krajczáros Foundation -      

 
 -  chairman of HáEmGo  -

